
Bushfire Rapid Response Preparedness 

Mr SHELTON question to MINISTER for PARKS and ENVIRONMENT 

I have a constituent who has expressed concerns, following the recent wild weather 
events, about how the Tasmanian Parks and Wildlife Service is preparing for the 
upcoming fire season. This is particularly relevant for my electorate of Lyons. His 
question is: what is the Tasmanian government doing to address being ready for a rapid 
response in the event of a wildfire? 


